Youth on the Air Camp 2025 Dates and Location Finalized

The fifth camp for young amateur radio operators in North,
Central, and South America is scheduled to take place June
15-20, 2025.

UNION, Kentucky, October 5, 2024—The next Youth on the Air Camp for
the Americas has been scheduled for June 15-20, 2025. The camp will be
held in Thornton (Denver), Colorado, USA.

The camper application period will open online December 1, 2024, at
youthontheair.org. Eligible youth are licensed amateur radio operators
between ages 15 and 25.

Up to 50 campers will be accepted. Priority will be given to first-time
attendees and to youth residing outside of the USA. Past campers may
apply to be considered to serve as leaders during the camp.

Potential campers that reside outside of the Unites States are encouraged
to begin the process of obtaining the necessary passport (and appointment
to obtain a tourist VISA, where applicable) NOW, as processing times may
extend into several months.

For details about the camp and/or to sign up for updates by email, visit the
camp web page at YouthOnTheAir.org. More information will be

announced as soon as It becomes available.

Potential future dates and locations for region-wide camps include:

July, 2026 Southeastern USA
June, 2027 Midwestern USA




Dates and locations for the inaugural 2025 subregional camp(s) and the
inaugural 2025 YOTA Junior USA camp (for under age 15) will be
announced as soon as they are available.

For additional information, please contact Camp Director Neil Rapp,
WB9VPG at director@youthontheair.org.
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